
COVID-19: APRIL 23, 2021 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

  St. Joseph’s Credit Union is working diligently to do their part in preventing 
the spread of COVID-19. Please rest assured that we continue to take this 
matter very seriously and in such continue to enforce the use of masks, 
enhanced disinfection of premises/counters and continuance of proper 
handwashing and disinfection.  

 
We continue to encourage everyone to stay at home and limit your visits 
to the branch. If you are experiencing any flu like symptoms, you will NOT 
be permitted to enter the branch.  

• Please consider using digital banking or call into our branch, for 
assistance with your banking needs.  

• Please respect that 9:00-10:00 a.m. continues to be the time 
intended to serve our senior population and immunocompromised 
members. 

• Business deposits will continue to be processed through the night 
depository. Any business requiring a cash float must call in advance. 
Once we have it ready, we will contact you to arrange a time to have 
it picked up.  

• Members must phone ahead for lending, investment, or account 
opening services. Staff will contact you via phone or e-mail. Drop-ins 
are not possible at this time.  

 
St. Joseph’s is committed to doing their part in flattening the curve and in 
ensuring the protection of our membership and our staff. Please help us in 
ensuring the continuance of uninterrupted service to our membership!  
 

We are all in this together. Stay safe! 
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